
On July 19, 2023, Kinder Morgan, Inc. (“Kinder Morgan”) adopted a revised Code of Business Conduct 

and Ethics (the “Code”) to incorporate non-material clarifications and enhancements to language.   

Kinder Morgan’s adoption of the Code did not result in any waiver or implicit waiver (each as defined in 

Instruction 2 to Item 5.05 of Form 8-K) of any provision of the previous version of the Code. 


